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Comments: Dear Forest Service, 

I am writing to express my concern about the massive clearcutting proposed in North Fork Nooksack Vegetation

Management Project #58218. I live right near the Nooksack River, and this area is absolutely critical to the

environmental health of our region, as well as the beauty and recreation that our community enjoys here.

 

An Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) must be completed before this project goes forward.  It must assess

the impact of this clearcutting on climate change; the impact on our local ecosystem, clean water, erosion, and

species such as salmon and bald eagles; and recreation for human enjoyment such as hiking and river rafting.

 

Thank you for taking our comments into consideration regarding this proposed project.

 

 


